
 

 The Co-Op in St Mawes are very kindly 
presenting the school with a cheque. They 
would really like to present this to some of 
our children on Saturday the 23rd at 11am. 

 

If your child is able to attend in their school 
uniform to represent the school this would be 
amazing. There will be cake and buns and lots 
to celebrate.  
Thank you 

 

 

 

 

     London Trip Reminder 

Can we please have your  

completed slips for the London  

Trip by Tuesday  26
th

 November. 

Many thanks 
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